
Jesse Green Priory #70 
Knights of the York Cross of Honour 

March 9, 2013 
 

A meeting of Jesse Green Priory #70 was opened by Eminent Prior David H. Laucius 
at 12:00 pm at the Sheraton Wilmington South in New Castle, Delaware.  
 
The following officers were present: 

Prior      David H. Laucius, KYGCH 

   Deputy Prior    Arthur A. Loveless, KYGCH  

   Warder         

   Registrar/Treasurer   Mark E. Irwin, KYGCH    

   Prelate      Charles T. Hart, KYGCH    

   Orator      Gilbert E. Greenfield, KYGCH 

   Herald     James G. Horn, KYGCH 
 
A motion was made, seconded and passed that the reading of the minutes be 
dispensed with.  
 
A ballot was held on a prospective candidate that was found to be foul.  
 
There being no further business, the Prior closed the Priory in form at 12:15 pm. 
 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 

        
       Mark E. Irwin, PP 
       Registrar 


